

IN LOVING MEMORY OF Barry Edward Goodwin 'Baz'



14th February 1960 - 24th June 2024

SERVICE

Thursday 1st August 2024

Weymouth
Crematorium
1.00 PM

Order of Service

Entry Music
The Sun Always Shines on TV by A-HA

Opening Words

Eulogy read by Terry Swain

Music for reflection Scooby-Doo

Poem read by Annette Woodman (Sister)

Committal

Closing Words

Exit Music
I'm Too Sexy for My Shirt by Right Said Fred

His Journey's Just Begun

by Ellen Brenneman

Don't think of him as gone away his journey's just begun, life holds so many facets this earth is only one.

Just think of him as resting from the sorrows and the tears in a place of warmth and comfort where thre are no days and years.

Think how he must be wishing that we could know today how nothing but our sadness can really pass away.

And think of him as living in the hearts of those he touched... for nothing loved is ever lost and he was loved so much.

You went away so suddenly
We did not say goodbye
But brothers can never be parted
Precious memories never die.

APPRECIATION

Barry's family would like to thank you all for your kind support during this time of sadness and thank you all for attending today.

